Press release: FCO Minister Field
statement on UN Fact Finding Mission
on Burma

This report by the UN Fact Finding Mission on human rights has reaffirmed the
appalling human rights violations that so many in Burma have suffered and
confirms that the Burmese military are primarily to blame for the widespread
and systematic violence against the Rohingya.

These findings show the vital importance of an open and transparent
investigation into these appalling events and I urge the Burmese authorities
to reverse their decision not to cooperate with the Fact Finding Mission, and
allow them immediate access so they can continue their work.

I call on the Burmese authorities to establish a credible and independent
investigation into these horrifying accusations, and a judicial process to
hold to account those responsible for abuses.

The UK is fully committed to help bring an end to this humanitarian crisis
and I plan to update Parliament on the Government’s approach at the earliest
opportunity allowed.
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